MESSAGE FROM THE PRACTICE
In reference to the Gov " GP's to see patients Face to Face (F2F)-
We has a practice have being seeing patients F2F throughout the pandemic when there has been a clinical need and when it has been safe to do so for the Patient & staff. 
None of us trained to be call-centre GPs and we all want to get back to a time when we have the freedom to see more patients face to face but we need to do that in a way that matches capacity and safety within each practice.  
We will continue to offer More F2F appointments for those patients who need them as well as trying to protect our patients & Staff from becoming infected in our surgeries.
We await a Standard Operating procedure from the Gov for a way forward for General Practice out of this Pandemic.
We thank you for your continued support & understanding throughout the pandemic
Keep Safe
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